
We are already two weeks into our Spring term! 



The children have made a great start to the term and are enjoying
their new topics/ Year 6 had a wonderful Mayan experience day

this week. 



A huge thankyou to everyone that came to Meet the Teacher
meetings this week. It was a great turnout. We have one more next

week and then will be drawing our raffle. If you weren't able to
attend the information is available on Dojo; please ring to speak
with your child's teacher or myself to discuss anything in more

detail.



Have a wonderful weekend



W H A T ' S  I N S I D E

Message from the Head

Weekly Attendance

Whats Coming Up
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Meadows Value Star of
the Week

Head Teacher's Value
Winner

Times Table Bee



W E E K L Y  A T T E N D A N C E

Congratulations to all the children that have been in school
every day and on time since the beginning of term.

An extra Well Done to Y2O who got 99.4% attendance this
week !

And remember children #BeInSchoolOnTimeEveryday!
#100%attendance
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Reminder that Classroom Doors open at 8.40am and shut
promptly at 8.50am ready to start the days learning. 

So please can we ask that you make sure your child is in class
ready to learn by 8.50am

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/beinschoolontimeeveryday?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVKI8jEU8MsjQiKogB3d_Xd0f6saSqZQnnFeFPWlLuk0nBLj2Nmd313HFB0o17cCEFJwCP25nEXctOXgiClKHvQoF2t8b-FnBjnWn6W9fjmmUagR4sG-AC7ubTvtsqkM1nixG3v3VwRXF9KfwAqN8D6X3xqe7R2CDgrvdsSrXe2OT3YFf-Z9D8NzHFVnzJYews&__tn__=*NK-R
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Well Done to all of the children that were awarded Meadows
Values Star of the Week for last week! 

Keep up the good work! 



All the children worked really hard last week to show that they are Aspirational Amar's
and the following children have been fantastic and were invited to Mrs Cunliffe's Hot

Chocolate Reward on Monday:
Nursery: Myla-Rose, Reception: Yamaan & Iyla

Year 1O: Leo Y1/2P: Robert Year 2O: Teddy
Year 3: Edom & Annabelle, Year 4: Elisabeth & Evelyn 
Year 5: Kyle & Nevaeh, Year 6: Harry & Jasmine-Rose




 "I really enjoyed it

and seeing all the
children who have
showed the school

values"

"I was very happy
and proud that I

achieved it and think
it is a great

reward"

 "It was nice"



"It was good"

 "It feels good to
receive the reward.
I like feeling noticed
for the effort I

put in"
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Head Teacher's Aspirational Amar Winners

T I M E S  T A B L E  B E E

We wanted to say how fantastic it has been to hear so many children talk
about the up and coming Times Table Bee and a huge thank you for all of

the extra practise they are doing at home.



The TT Rockstars battles have been set up for years 3-6 and we have
some very competitive children in school who are determined to reach

one of the top spots. These will continue over the next three weeks.



Miss Carr has shared a link on Class Dojo to a Youtube playlist of Times
tables songs that can be used to hopefully help with some of the trickier

ones.
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W H A T S  C O M I N G  U P


